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The 5th annual IGOLFFOREKIDS event held at the Van Cortlandt Park Golf Course had  
another fantastic turnout! This year the event was held on Wednesday July 19, 2017.  There  
were about 135 attendees.  In attendance we had sponsors like the Auxiliary, Community  
Affairs Officers from the 50th percent, as well as DI Terence O'Toole.   Mr. William  
Larkin, loves hosting this event with the collaboration of the Youth Committee Chair,   
Lamont Parker. The event started at 10am and ended at 2pm.   The kids and everyone who  
participated, had a great time and enjoyed the game of golf!  For more information about this  
and future events, please visit www.igolfforekids.org 
 
This year’s National Night Out in the Bronx will be held on August 1, 2017 on West 234th  
street between Bailey Avenue and Broadway. Event starts at 4pm till 8 pm.   
 
The Fort Independence Garden is in full bloom and harvesting what they have so far, serving 
and teaching the community on how to eat healthy.   Due to the guidance of Anthony  
Del Orbe and help from Ruby Palma, the garden has been a great added piece to the center.  
An updated budget is being requested to see what else the garden would need.  
 
Currently, the youth chair is working on fall activities/workshops.  Everyone will be kept up  
to date on this.   
 
The next Youth Committee meeting is scheduled for September 27th at 1pm in the  
Community Board 8 office.  
 
      Lamont Parker, Chair 
      Youth Committee 
 


